

Where the journey begins

Oriel Avenue, Gorleston, Gt. Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR31 7JL

T: 01493 661355

E: office@ohacademy.co.uk
W: www.ohacademy.co.uk

Principal: Mrs. K. Redhead BSc (Hons) PGCE Vice Principal: Mr. M. Thorpe BA (Hons) Assistant Principal: Mrs. V. Longman BA (Hons) Assistant Principal: Mrs. K. Saunders BA (Hons)

3rd September, 2025.

Welcome Back

Dear Parent / Carer,

Welcome back to a brand new academic year. We hope you have had an enjoyable summer break.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for arriving promptly this morning.

We would also like to say how impressed we were with how smart all the children looked and the positive attitude that they have all displayed throughout the day. This week we will be revisiting routines and expectations. This will include a fire drill this week and a lockdown practice in the second week.

Breakfast Club will begin the week commencing Monday 8th September 2025 and letters will be emailed out this week for you to request a place for your child. Please note this is on a first come, first served basis.

After School Clubs will begin the week commencing Monday 15th September 2025 and letters will be sent out next week for you to request a place for your child.

Please ensure that your child brings their PE kit in on Monday mornings, and that they remain here until Friday afternoons.

Thank you in advance for your continued support and here's to another successful year at Ormiston Herman Academy.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K. Redhead Principal





